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8 February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you recall, a couple of days ago I wrote a letter to you asking for your support regarding further 
cuts being made to the Primary School budget within Bromley. 
 
I know that many of you kindly wrote to our local Councillors and Councillor Fortune immediately, as 
did many parents across Bromley. 
 
Yesterday evening all Head Teachers received a rather swift response from Councillor Fortune 
explaining that the Secretary of State has declined Bromley’s plan of moving the 1 million pounds 
from the mainstream budget into the High Needs Block. 
 
Please see the attached letter from Councillor Fortune.   
 
Thank you so much for your support regarding this very serious matter.  The retention of the £9,521 
next year for us a one form entry school is vital when so many other cuts in funding allocations are 
being made and the costs of running schools is increasing year on year.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Angela James 
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